
If you are a primary contact of any COVID positive persons, you will be contacted by Public Health through their contact tracing.  
If you are a secondary contact, you will only be contacted if your contact with the primary contact tests positive.

How Contact Tracing for COVID-19 Works
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Primary Contact is having the following 
contact with a COVID-19 positive person:  
• face to face contact within six feet of 
each other for 15 minutes or more (in a 
single day)

• direct contact (ie: kissing, hugging, 
shaking hands)

• living in the same household

Secondary Contact is someone who has 
had NO direct contact with the COVID-19 
positive person, but has had contact with 
their primary contact.

Tertiary Contact is someone who has had NO 
direct contact with the COVID-19 positive person 
nor a primary contact, but has had contact with a 
secondary contact.


